
  
   

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Please could we remind you that all Christmas Draw tickets must be received in school by 12.30pm on 
Thursday 8 December. All tickets and money should be placed in the safe in Reception.  

There are some fantastic prizes to be won including £250 cash, a Christmas Hamper, a flying lesson and a 
VR headset.  

The draw will take place on Monday 12 December at school. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
BWSPA 

 


